
 
Ogopogo Event 2018 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

We are excited that you have signed up for the Ogopogo event 2018!  You 
will be able to view the Skater Grouping list and Event Schedule on our 

website under Events>Ogopogo (Link). 

What to expect on the event day: 

• Please arrive an hour early for your event.  This will give you time to 
get settled and find your coach.   Also, events can run ahead of time, 

so it is important that you listen to the announcements. 
• When you arrive, please go to the registration desk.  Your skater will 

be given a goody bag and a nametag (Nessie and Cressie events 

only).  It is very important that the evaluators can see this nametag, 
so please stick it on top of the topmost garment that will be worn on 

the ice.  Mussie skaters will give the registration desk volunteers their 
CD’s. 

• Your skater is free to use the change rooms to get ready (one is 

skaters only and the other parents may accompany their 
skater).  There will also be two warm-up rooms for use by skaters and 

coaches. 
• When it is close to event time for your skater's event, please proceed 

to the north end of the arena.  Skaters only will enter the curtained 

area with their coach and then onto the ice.   Nessie and Cressie 
skaters go on the ice as a group and are directed by the evaluators. 

• After your skater’s event, please give the results tabulators around 20 
minutes to tabulate the results.  These results will be presented at the 
south end of the arena by the podium.  Please wait there with your 

skater and the results and ribbons will be brought out. 
• The concession will be open during the event.  There will also be plush 

flowers for sale if you wish to give one to your skater.  These will be 
cash only purchases. 

https://www.glengarryfsc.com/pages/Shows-and-Events/Ogopogo/
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If you have any questions on the day of the event, please ask one of our 
friendly volunteers. 

We look forward to seeing you and hope that you have fun at this event! 

Thank you, 

Ogopogo Event Team 

 


